
ALL SAINTS   
Class 1: Delilah & Laticia    Class 2: Pixie     Class 3: The Whole of Class 3    Class 4:  Amelie 
 
Badges:  
 

Headteacher awards:  Maliha, Harvey R, Livvy, Riley, Oliver S, Alex, Delilah 
Writer of the Week:  Ibrahim (C2) 

 

19th April 2024 

 

NEEDWOOD 
Class 1: Alfie H      Class 2: Grace     Class 3:  Bertie G 
 

Badges: 
 
Headteacher awards:  Sebastian, Tilly 
Writer of the Week:   Evie R 

Dear Parents, 
 
Well done to all of the children in both schools for successfully taking part in the Mini-London Marathon 
yesterday!  The enthusiasm and effort from all of the children was fantastic, and they showed super 
perseverance.  I am really proud of them all!  Good luck to Mrs Jackson from Needwood who is running 
the London Marathon on Sunday for Lymphoma Action: Emma's page (enthuse.com)  
 
 https://2024tcslondonmarathon.enthuse.com/pf/emma-jackson 

 
Have a great weekend, 
 

Best wishes, 
 
Mr Baxter   

 

   (Bronze Cup) 

Bonnie    (Gold Star) 

ALL SAINTS 
 

 CLASS 1   -  97% 

 CLASS 2   -  97% 

 CLASS 3   -  96%  

 CLASS 4   -  99% 

NEEDWOOD 
 

CLASS 1  -  96% 
 

CLASS 2  -  100% 
 

CLASS 3  -  94% 
 

ATTENDANCE   

WELL DONE CHILDREN! 

https://2024tcslondonmarathon.enthuse.com/pf/emma-jackson?utm_campaign=website&utm_medium=email&utm_source=EnthuseSendGrid
https://eur01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fu17016396.ct.sendgrid.net%2Fls%2Fclick%3Fupn%3D2VzN8K9D4a1sQM4BkPcI9N63hMwFcMXbkVawOPbt5IzrW0cRtpe7y7mMpNPGYcJBedRvY1b-2BX9XGihWsFx5y-2FqqHQNZPa98-2BYnW0sycsQ6YyfXfCSMn1i9j-2FUe1ViubII6bGcJBJ9j


 
 

 
 

DIARY 

 
 

 
 

Events and dates are subject to change but we will always try to stick to dates as much as possible.  
 
 
SCHOOL DROP OFF 
We have been made aware that a pupil is being dropped off at school and having to cross the road on 
their own.  
 
Can we please ask that all parents make sure that their child is properly delivered to school and 
not allowed to cross the road on their own.   
Thank you. 
 
THURDAY 25

TH
 APRIL 3.20-4.10 

Parents of children who have participated in this year’s Lego League Club are invited to come and view 
their children’s projects after school. 
 

 
 
MINI MARATHON 

24.4.24 YEAR 6 GIRLS JCB ACADEMY EVENT PM   

6.5.24 MAY DAY 

22.5.24 LICHFIELD DIOCESE INSPIRE DAY - 
CLASS 3 TRIP 

24.5.24 LAST DAY BEFORE HALF TERM 

3.6.24 LEAVERS PHOTOS 

13.6.23 PTA TEDDY BEARS PICNIC LUNCHTIME 

25.6.24 SPORTS DAY - AFTERNOON 

17.7.24 PTA PARTY IN THE PLAYGROUND 
3.15—5.30  £5.00 

18.7.24 LEAVERS AND FINAL CELEBRATION 
1.30 PM 

DIARY - ALL SAINTS 
 

24.4.24 YEAR 6 GIRLS JCB ACADEMY EVENT PM   

6.5.24 MAY DAY 

22.5.24 LICHFIELD DIOCESE INSPIRE DAY - 
CLASS 2 TRIP 

24.5.24 LAST DAY BEFORE HALF TERM 

3.6.24 LEAVERS PHOTOS 

4.7.24 SPORTS DAY AM 

17.7.24 LEAVERS AND FINAL CELEBRATION 
1.30 PM 

DIARY - NEEDWOOD 

IMPORTANT INFORMATION 



 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
This week’s forest school session involved all the children 
using a bow saw.  They did brilliantly.  They learnt that a 
peg blade – where all the teeth are even worked well on 
very hard and dry wood and a raker saw, where the blade 
has one tooth set to the right, one tooth set to the left 
and one tooth is straight, was usually used  for green 
wood.  However, a lot of the children actually preferred 
the raker blade when they tried both.   
 
They were also asked to find something in the woods that 
was smooth, rough and something they thought was        
beautiful.  Of course, the rope swing and climbing the tree 
were high on their ‘to do’ list too and this week they were 
able to make mud pies.  A good time was had by all. 
 
There will not be forest school next week, 25th April and 
the following week it will be held at the Deer Park at Hoar 
Cross.  The children were given a letter yesterday to be 
filled in please. 
 

 
Mrs G. Spencer 
Forest School Leader 



 
 

 



 
 

 
 

ONLINE SAFETY 



Disclaimer: We are proud to have a newsletter which shares information with you for our parish, village, WI, social club, Rascals and our local communities. We do try to vet all items which go into 

School information can be provided in different languages, large print, simple text only or Braille.  
Please speak to Mr Baxter if you have a particular requirement. 

 
 

 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

VACANCY 


